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dear Planning, 

like many others i am concerned about proposed changes to leeder house 

not only losing the activities within the building but the affect on the conservation area and the loss of  users 
to the area w i l l  alter the viability of many of the other local businesses 

hope you reconsider 

am Just an occasional visitor ( l i ve  in Islington) and it greatly saddens me to think how unkind, 
greedy decisions are being made no hastily which can change the heath of  an area 


